
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Richard Goetz [mailto:rickg@rlmediasystems.com]  
Sent: Monday, August 13, 2012 8:39 AM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Subject: W61DG Fac ID 67926 -20120809AAV 
 
Please change 7.7 Overall Tower Height Above Ground Level: for 59.1 to 57.9 
in order to match the ASR.  
 
Thank You! 
 
Rick Goetz 
R & L Media Systems 
rickg@rlmediasystems.com 
 
 
 


